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Following frequently asked questions regarding the risk of infection with COVID-19 

coronavirus in the affected regions in Italy, please find below the latest information: 

 

 

As a precautionary measure, we consider the whole territory of 
Italy to be a risk area. 

 

The Regional Public Health Office of the Zlín Region, based in Zlín, has established 

helplines for the citizens of the Region: 724 221 953 and 577 006 759, which are 

available every day between 07:00 and 19:00, and an e-mail address in order to reply 
to your queries: covid19@khszlin.cz 

 

 

 

For persons returning from Italy who have no symptoms, a questionnaire has been 

posted on the website 
 

(www. khszlin.cz) containing the relevant guidance. You can fill in the questionnaire if 
our phone lines get very busy and you are not able to get through. 

 

 

Please be patient - as the spring holiday is coming to an end in the Zlín Region, the 

helplines may be busy. 
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